
 

 

                                                                     Monday June 4/18 

          Here we are in our last month of school already, where 

does the time go?  For me this is a bitter sweet month as I 

am retiring June 30th.  I have been looking forward to my last 

newsletter, my last set of report cards and my last day, 

however, I will miss so much about your children.  I will miss when they greet me after a 

weekend with excitement and sometimes a hug. I will miss hearing when they finally, “GET IT.”  

I will miss the stories and the laughter.  I have so much to be thankful for.  I have been 

grateful for your support and understanding as I have had surgery and a minor procedure this 

year.  I have appreciated your interaction and I hope you continue to be involved in your child’s 

future education.   

          The following is a list of what is happening around Thompson Creek during the month of 

June.  It is a busy one. 

Tues. June 5th: Hat’s for Dunnville Hospital         Change for a future! 
Students are asked to bring in money to help raise funds for our Dunnville 

Memorial Hospital.  In turn they will be able to wear their hat all day in the 

school. 

Wed. June 6th:  Supermeet will be held here, 

at our school.  This is a very busy day as 

there are over 1000 other people here. I will 

have a supply that day as I am involved with 

Supermeet.  There will be a food booth 

available for students to purchase goods 

during their lunch breaks.  

Friday June 8th: PD DAY  

Students will not be in 

school today, enjoy your 

day.  

 

Have a wonderful Mudcat Weekend. 

Fri.June 15th:  Last day to turn in trip form 

and pay for trip on the Cashless system.  

Wed. June 20th:  Trip to Rock Point 

Provincial Park.  We will be hiking, hunting for 

fossils and special rocks.  There will be NO 

SWIMMING. More info to follow. 

Thurs. June 21st: Class trip to Niagara Falls & Olde Fort Erie. 

Mon. June 25th: Grade 8 Graduation 

Report Cards come home.  Please read, sign and return the proper page of the report card.  

Tues. June 26th:  Year End Assembly 

Time:  9 am to approximately 10:30 am 

Thurs. June 28th:  Last day of school. 

       Have a GREAT SUMMER! 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Lori Golding 


